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Comments: I prefer that vacant grazing allotments in the Wildernesses be closed so these areas can return to a

wild condition.

 

There should be no trail construction or reconstruction in the currently trailless areas of the Absaroka Beartooth

and Lee Metcalf Wildernesses. This provides remote areas for wildlife as well as premier areas for solitude.

 

Thank you.


